
Looking for old friends….
A lady called Jean who now lives in Norfolk has written to us
asking for information about old family friends called Stewart
who lived on Waddell Place.

This was many years ago in 1945 – there was Robert, Florette
and a mother who worked in the Biscuit Factory.

If you know anything about them Jean would love to have some
news.

If you can help at all then drop us a line and we will pass
the information  on to her.

editor@theedinburghreporter.co.uk
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